
 St Margaret’s Church 

8.45am Holy Communion
10.15am Alll Together Service in
the Orchard

There are no Junior Church 
and Young People’s Groups 
this week as it is an 
All Together Service in the
Orchard.

No Holy Communion on
Wednesday 24th April as
there is a memorial service
being held for the late Mike
Gadsden.
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With Revd. Hannah Gordon

Join Us This  Sunday
Third Sunday of Easter

Contact Us
Revd. Hannah Gordon                

01737 552157                        
rector@smchipstead.org

Admin office                        
01737 552160                       

admin@smchipstead.org

Drop in with Hannah

Some of the beautiful flowers
created by our talented flower
team. The lilies on the left were

purchased by donations made in
memory of loved ones.

Open Wednesday between 10am
and 1pm, do drop in and see

Deborah for chat and
refreshments!

Parish Office

A reminder that Drop in With
Hannah is this week 16th April
from 10am to 11:30am in the

Parish Office

Morning Prayer
Tues 16th April
Weds 17th Apr

mailto:rector@smchipstead.org
mailto:admin@smchipstead.org


Diary Dates
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Revd. John Wates OBE and Jon
Grant will be giving a presentation

outlining the church history
followed by a tour

 Orchard at 2.30pm on Saturday
18 May.  Suggested contribution

£5 Please book a space by
contacting Deborah at

admin@smchipstead.org

APCM Will be held on Sunday 28th April at 11.30am in church

It was a pleasure and privilege to travel through Holy Week  at St
Margaret’s. Holy Week, is the final week of Lent, and the time we
commemorate the last days, death, and resurrection of Jesus Christ.

 It started on Palm Sunday, with one service in church and Messy
Church for our younger members in the afternoon. Maundy Thursday
was a solemn occasion and Revd. Hannah Gordon and Revd. Alison
Elson held a joint Holy Communion Service with the washing of feet.
At the end of this service they stripped the altar and the photo ion
the left is of the empty church, when I took the photo the
atmosphere in the church was charged and cannot adequately be
described, however it was deeply moving and brought tears to my
eyes. 

Good Friday, followed with an All Age Service, Reflection at Mugswell
and private prayers, The week culminated in the joyous celebration
of Easter Sunday and the traditional Easter Egg Hunt in the
churchyard. So Hannah wanted to take a moment to thank everyone
who made this journey possible. 

We know how much time, energy and love you put into the ministry
here, and it's such a blessing to know that we can rely on you. Thank
you for the hours you've spent making church life such a lovely place
to be.

Reflection and Thankyou

Reflection at
Mugswell 

Riding through 
the gate into
Jerusalem on 

Palm Sunday at
Messy Church!

Maundy
Thursday

The
Meads at
Sunrise


